
 
From:  
To: Member’s Email Address 
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2020, 11:13:54 AM EST 
Subject: Tax Document 
 
Dear State Employees' Credit Union Member , 
  
We have sent you a document 
  
Please view the attached document for your reference  

 

The information contained in this email (including any attachments) is confidential and 
may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, print, copy, retain, 
distribute, or disclose its content. If you have received this email in error, please advise 
us by return email. 
  
 
  
To ensure the security of your personal information, do not send account numbers, 
social-security numbers or credit card information via email. Secure methods for 
transmitting such information include telephone and fax. 

 

 


	From:

